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Fill out this slip and return to your teacher or Mr. Short.HAVE A BOOK
SUGGESTION

FOR THE
LIBRARY?

December is here and we are only a few weeks away from Christmas
break! We held our annual Scholastic book fair virtually last month and are
so thankful for all who purchased books to support the library. To wrap up
2020, we are highlighting a favorite author at the middle school, Alan
Gratz! If you are a history buff or love a thriller, check out all of his
amazing books through our online catalog. Gratz is gearing up to release
his next historical fiction novel, Ground Zero. We will be sure to snag a
copy as soon as it hits stores. Also, take a look at our favorite holiday book
picks to read this month!

*Remember to renew or return any finished book before break!*

ELIDA
READS!
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Reading is a great way to spend Christmas Break!

Historical Fiction
660L-780L

770L 720L 1060L 750L

560L 890L 850L 800L

 New to the Library! 
Available Next Week


